
 

 

June 4, 2023 

Pick up your copy of the June Emmanuel News TODAY from your mailbox.  

Weekly Bible Classes— 
   SUNDAYS after the Divine Service in Memorial Hall. 
   THURSDAYS at 9 a.m. in Memorial Hall.  

Midweek Services—  
  WEDNESDAYS at 6:30 p.m. in the chapel 
  THURSDAYS at 8:45 a.m. in the chapel. 

The Mission of the Month for June is Camp Luther, Three Lakes, Wisconsin. Camp Luther annually 
hosts over 5500 guests. A variety of camping programs are offered for people of all ages. Fifteen 
cottages that dot the shore of Range Line Lake provide a unique getaway for families. Dozens of 
youth, family, and adult groups take advantage of this excellent facility each year. Any gift on the 
mission line of your weekly envelope in June goes toward this important mission. 

Landon Eli Schmidt, son of Bill and Stephani Schmidt, will be baptized today. We welcome him into the 
family of God. 

Ted and Steph Westerman will be welcomed into membership at Emmanuel today by Profession of Faith. 
We pray God continues to bless them and our congregation as we grow in faith together. 

Summer Bible Class (all ages)—our Sunday Bible Class this summer will include teaching and activities for 
all ages. This summer we will explore the Divine Service and all the ways God blesses us through our primary 
gathering as His people. Watch the calendar as there will be a few Sundays with other activities following 
worship.  

Join us each Wednesday in the chapel at 6:30 p.m. as we gather for our Midweek Divine Service. This 
shorter service contains a spoken liturgy, one sung hymn, the Lord’s Supper, and is different from our Sunday 
service.  

Our Thursday Morning Bible Study is studying the book of Deuteronomy. Fellowship at 9:00 a.m. Study 
begins at 9:15 a.m. 

Vacation Bible School for all ages will be held on June 7th, July 5th & July 26th. It begins with a light supper at 
5:00 p.m. followed by Bible study for adults and Bible stories and arts and crafts for children. We will 
conclude with the Midweek Service at 6:30 p.m. This year’s theme is God’s Living Water. Invite your friends! 
The sign-up sheet is in the narthex for the June 7th VBS. 

Join us for the Father’s Day Broasted Chicken Dinner on June 18th at 10:30 a.m. A sign-up sheet for 
bringing a food item/dish to pass/dessert is in the narthex along with a sign-up sheet if you plan to attend. 

Emmanuel members aim to provide scholarships to those children attending an LCMS school. A tuition 
scholarship is granted to students in a 4K program or above. We look forward to many children of our parish 
participating this year. If you desire a scholarship for the 2023-24 school year, you must complete the 
application (available in the narthex) and return it TODAY. We thank all congregational members for their 
gifts on the “Christian Ed.” line of their weekly envelope that goes toward this endeavor. 

Emmanuel’s Website has been updated and we encourage you to visit it often to always know about what’s 
happening at your church. 

2023 Summer Campership Applications are available in the narthex. Parents, please complete a form for 
each child registered at an LCMS camp this summer and return to pastor or Janice Mitchell TODAY. 

Greeters—We would love to have greeters to welcome both our members and visitors alike each Sunday. 
Please review the sign-up sheet on the table in the narthex and consider signing up to be a greeter for a 
Sunday in July.  



Altar Guild—The sign-up sheet for June, July and August is in the narthex. Please review it and consider 
signing up for a Sunday in July and/or August. We are in need of additional Altar Guild members. Anyone 
interested should contact Bunnie Grisar. 

If you are not receiving Pastor’s Monday Minute email with the link to the Sunday service on YouTube or 
the Thursday email with the bulletin and announcements, please send your email address to 
secretary@emmanueladell.org. Pastor Marks can be reached at the church office or at (920) 400-0425 and is 
available for any pastoral needs that you might have. Please let Pastor know if you are in the hospital, having 
surgery or a procedure, or simply desire prayer for any reason. 

Are you ready for Confirmation? We will be starting a new first-year Confirmation class in the fall. 5th and 
6th graders are encouraged to consider if they are ready to begin this important program of faith 
development. Contact Pastor with questions and to express your interest in beginning in the fall. An 
information meeting will be held for all curious and interested parents between church and Bible Class on 
June 11th. 

THIS WEEK AT EMMANUEL 

SUNDAY THE HOLY TRINITY (June 4, 2023) 
 Elders Meeting 7:30 a.m. 
 Divine Service 9:00 a.m. 
 Summer Bible Class (for all ages) 10:15 a.m. 
  

WEDNESDAY VBS (for all ages) 5:00 p.m. 
 Midweek Divine Service 6:30 p.m. 
  

THURSDAY Thursday Morning Worship 8:45 a.m. 
 Thursday Morning Bible Class 9:00 a.m. 
  

SUNDAY PENTECOST 2 (June 11, 2023) 
 Divine Service 9:00 a.m. 
 Confirmation Information Meeting 10:15 a.m. 
 Summer Bible Class (for all ages) 10:30 a.m. 
  
 
 
 
 Bulletin submissions: email secretary@emmanueladell.org OR call the church office 920.994.9005. Submissions 
run for two weeks. Our secretary, Suzanne Ponath, holds office hours on Wednesday and Thursday mornings. 
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